Congress of the United States

House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515-2201

July 10, 2020

Dear Falun Gong Practitioners,

This year marks the 21st year since the Chinese Communist Party (CCP) began its violent attacks against the Falun Gong, and we remember the decades of terror and human rights violations experienced by millions of practitioners. Thank you for your continued efforts to bring an end to the years of human rights violations under the CCP.

The right to life and liberty we are guaranteed in America have not been realized in so many countries around the world, and we have the responsibility to hold accountable those nations who violate these basic human rights. Especially in China, where state- sponsored, religious persecution is rampant, it is up to us to publicly call out these actions and demand change from the Chinese government. As a Member of Congress, I am committed to supporting policy that prioritizes human rights and religious freedom around the world, and will continue to raise awareness of China's ongoing human rights violations.

We must never stop fighting for what is right, and I will continue to call out the atrocities taking place under the CCP. I stand with you in your efforts to protect religious freedoms and promote the sanctity of human life. Thank you for never giving up.

Kind Regards,

Jack Bergman

Member of Congress